
 

Camden Borough Council 
Planning Service 
5 Pancras Square 
London 
N1C 4AG 

2nd August 2024 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

5 Day Notice of Tree Works to Dangerous Trees 
Site: Rosebush Court, London, NW3 2YA 

 
Please accept this letter as 5 days’ notice of tree works due to be undertaken. The following work is 
required urgently to abate a serious hazard: 

 

TREE NO. SPECIES SPECIFICATION REASON 

T1 Beech Fell Dead tree, detached stem at base, held up 
by power storage outbuilding. 

 

Attached with this letter are photos of the tree. 

Removal is scheduled for the 7th August 2024. 

 

We look forward to hearing from you in due course. 

Many thanks, 

 
 

Bruce Blackman 
Director 


